
St. John Wildcats 
Sports Program 

 

Parents: 

 

Our sports program remains strong and continues to support and expand our students’ exceptional 

learning experience at St. John.  The program affords our students an opportunity to participate in 

a range of sports, in a variety of settings and leagues.  As many of you know, we must have 

parent volunteer coaches and student participants for our programs to run.  We are planning to 

bring back the sports program this year to SJRCS.  

 

Registration: Registration will open for Fall sports as soon as we receive the official approval 

through the Archdiocese of Baltimore! More information to come.   Please note that we have 

ONLINE registration through the SJRCS website.  You MUST use this online service for all 

sports.  Payment is also now online and payment is expected by credit card when you register. 

 

Soccer: Grades K – 8 will again compete in a local recreational league in the fall season.   

 

Basketball: We will continue our in-house instructional league for 1st and 2nd graders, and 3rd – 8th 

graders will compete in the Monocacy League against teams from across the county.  The season 

runs November to March; registration opens in late September. 

 

Lacrosse: K – 8th graders compete in the Western Maryland Youth Lacrosse Conference against 

teams from across the county.  The season runs March to June.  Registration opens in early 

January. 

 

Golf: Golf is open to students in grades 4-8 and will run during the fall months.  

 

Volleyball: Girls and Boys grades 6-8 can participate in Volleyball this fall.   

 

As always, success of the program depends on participants and volunteers so don’t be afraid to 

get involved!  If you have any questions, comments or suggestions, please contact Sheila Evers 

severs@sjrcs.org  or Athletic Director, Jimmy Vanderhuff at jamesvanderhuff@gmail.com.  

 

LIKE THE OUR FACEBOOK PAGE @SJRCSFRED.  We will post sports info, registrations, 

and pictures throughout the year.  
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